
 

 

 

04.04.2024 

To,  

BSE LIMITED 

Department of Corporate Services  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Scrip Code: 517166 

 

Sub: Disclosure pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 

dated 26th November, 2018- Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large 

Entities 

 

This is with reference to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) Circular No. 

SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018, for fund raising by issuance 

of Debt Securities by Large Entities and disclosures and compliances thereof by “Large 

Corporate”. 

 

In this context, we would like to submit that SPEL Semiconductor Limited does not fall 

under Large Corporate category as on 31st March, 2024 as per the framework mentioned 

in the aforesaid circular. 

 

Kindly take the same on record.  

 

Thanking you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

FOR SPEL SEMICONDUCTOR LIMITED 

 

 
 

SANKARANARAYANAN SIVARAMAN 

COMPANY SECRETARY 


